
PreK’s News

Parents and 
Campers: 
The Campers are having a great 

time so far! It was super fun at 

Red Barn Learning farm this 

week. What a great place to 

explore! 

Next week we will have the 

opportunity to visit Firefly Berries 

and pick our own strawberries. 

If you have questions or concerns 

about how your camper is doing, 

please contact Mrs. Trader. 

(mrslauratrader@gmail.com). 

She is the Team Lead for the 

PreK campers. 

 

The PreK Team  

 

 

Don’t 
forget! 

 Send your camper in 

closed-toe shoes. Flip 

flops are only allowed to 

be worn at the swimming 

pool. 

 Please bring the children 

to camp with their 

swimsuits on each 

Wednesday. 

 Items like lotion/

sunscreen/lip balm/hand 

sanitizer/cough drops 

must be kept in the 

office, please do not put 

these types of items in 

your camper’s backpack. 

 Campers are welcome to 

bring items from home to 

use during rest time 

(blanket, stuffed animal, 

etc.). 

This week’s Wednesday field trip: 
Field Trips are subject to change. 

WEDNESDAY 

MORNING 

Firefly Berries 

Wear camp t-shirt and swimsuit—bring towel! 

WEDNESDAY 

AFTERNOON 
4’s & 5’s — Soldier’s Field Pool 

3’s — Water Fun (on-site) 

Wear camp t-shirt and swimsuit—bring towel! 
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